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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 

News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

For Friday/Sunday, September 24-26, 2010 in Riley County 
 
K-18 

For traffic heading to the K-State game this Saturday, September 25, please note that eastbound K-18 
will be REOPENED to two lanes of traffic from 61st Avenue to 52nd Avenue between approximately 
3:00 p.m. on Friday, September 24 and approximately 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 26.  
 
Eastbound will be reduced to one lane of traffic again beginning at 5:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 
26.  Westbound K-18 will not be reopened and will continue to be reduced to one lane from 61st 
Avenue to 52nd Avenue throughout the weekend. For more information on these K-18 related lane 
closures, please click on the project news release at: 
http://www.ksdot.org/topekaMetro/pdf/Widening%20Work%20Begins%20on%20K-
18%20in%20Riley%20County.pdf 
 

Drivers should still allow for extra time on game day as traffic will be heavy.  As always, remember to 
buckle up every one, every time! 
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